
January 21, 1964 
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Mr. Harry A. Squires 
17237 Horace Street 
Granada Hills, California 

Dear Mr. Squires: 

I regret that I am not able to make available to 
you a copy of the homicide report written on the 
assassination of President John P. Kennedy, which 
you requested in your letter of January 20, 1964. 

It is believed that it would be improper for us 
to permit the use of an official document of this 
Department in the commercial publication of your 
book. 

Again. I regret that we are unable to assist you. 

Very truly yours, 

J. S. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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